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Feb. 7,1950

Dear Mr. Morss,

I am writing you in verification of your letter
received yesterday in regard to our recent freq. check.
of Feb. 2.

The information you gave was correct and thanks
a-lot for listening.

We are always glad to hear from you fellows as
it gives us an idea of-whxat of what kind of signal we
are putting out . Feel free to write any time and we will
do our best to answer promptly.

How about giving us a listen abain on March 2,
from about 0200 to 0245 EST,

Thank you Yery much for your letter and let us
hear from you again sometimegd

Very Sincerely Yours.

Engineer.

“The Voice of North Baion Rouge Serving the Greater Baton Rouge Area”



